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Inclusion Quality Mark Inclusive School 
 
Dear Families,  

 
We would like to share our fantastic news!  In December 2023, we applied to be assessed as 
an Inclusive School.  We submitted relevant evidence and were visited on 19th December by 
an external assessor, who spent the day getting to know our school.  We have recently been 
notified that we have been successful in achieving the Inclusive School Quality Mark. 
 
Inclusion Quality Mark has been assessing and recognising schools for their hard work on 
making inclusion matter since 2004.  This award recognises the ongoing commitment by 
schools to provide the very best education for all children irrespective of differences.  An 
inclusive school gives all pupils regardless of their age, gender, ethnicity, achievements or 
background the equal opportunities to succeed. In return Inclusion Quality Mark provides 
schools with a nationally recognised framework to recognise the efforts they are making to 
be inclusive. 
 
Please click on the link below to read the report: 
 
Moat-Farm-Infant-School-Report-Dec-2023.pdf (moatfarm-inf.sandwell.sch.uk) 
 
 
Please click on the link below to see the news article on the IQM website: 
 
Moat Farm Achieves Inclusive School Award | IQM (iqmaward.com) 
Yours sincerely,   
  
 
Mrs Deborah Walker  
Headteacher 


